Manchester Congregation of Spanish & Portuguese Jews 18 Moor Lane, Kersal, Salford, Manchester, M7 3WX



ק"ק שערי תפילה הספרדים מנשסתר

בס״ד

משפ - 23rd July 2020 ב' אב רחמן

Dear Members and friends of our Kehillah

Our בית הכנסת has now had Shabbat minyanim for men only for 3 weeks since the lockdown was effected. We would like to ease restrictions for our members and invite ladies to start attending Shabbat Tefillot, effective immediately. As a result of the requirement to maintain social distancing numbers will be very restricted and we therefore ask that only members, and only those who are over Bat Mitsvah, attend until further notice.

Attendants are reminded to wash their hands on arrival, or alternatively there are hand sanitising provisions in the foyer. Please also ensure that you do not move chairs or other furniture around, which would have been strategically placed to maintain social distancing. All attendants are reminded not to congregate after Tefillot.

With much appreciation for your continued understanding.

Yours sincerely

The Mahamad

דק"ק שערי תפילה - The Manchester Congregation of Spanish & Portuguese Jews